
 
 

 

NOTICE OF REFERENDUM 
 
 Oneida County 
 
 April 6, 2021 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at an election to be held in all towns, cities, wards, 
and election districts of the County of Oneida, on Tuesday, April 6, 2021 the following 
questions will be submitted to a vote of the people: 
 
Question 1: “Under state law, the increase in the levy of the County of Oneida for the tax to be 
imposed for the next fiscal year, 2022, is limited to 0.783%, which results in a levy of 
$14,804,803. Shall the County of Oneida be allowed to exceed this limit and increase the levy 
for the next fiscal year, 2022, for the purposes of addressing necessary road and bridge 
construction, by a total of 3.38% which results in a levy of $15,304,803 and include the increase 
of $500,000 for fiscal years 2023-2031”. 
 
Question 2:  Should $500,000 of County programs and services be cut from the 2022 Oneida 
County Budget and that $500,000 be applied to the County highway road and bridge 
construction budget. 
 

These referendums are a result of Resolution #18-2021 and Resolution #19-2021, 
copies of the entire text of the resolutions directing the submission of the questions can 
be viewed at https://www.co.oneida.wi.us/meetings/county-board/county-board-20/ or 
obtained from the office of the Oneida County Clerk at 1 S. Oneida Avenue, 
Rhinelander, Wisconsin. 
 
 
Acceptable Photo ID will be required to vote at this election.  If you do not have a 
photo ID you may obtain a free ID for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles. 
 
 
 
     Done in the County of Oneida, 

                                on March 9, 2021. 
      Tracy Hartman 
      Oneida County Clerk 
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